
AUGUST 2025 HOLY NAME SOCIETY CORNER  

Ticket Winners:

· $1000: M94	Lindsay Riebling
· $100:	U17	Tim Huels
· $50:	Y6	Susan Pierce
· $50:	Z78	Jenny Kessler
· 
Summary of Minutes and Plans:

· We welcomed new member Curt Rodenmeyer.
· We received thank you cards from both Gibault High School and Father Linus.
· The chairs we ordered were delivered in early July.  Thanks to those that helped put them away.  Most of the old chairs were sold for scrap.  About 75 that were in relatively good condition were saved for future outdoor events.
· Thank you to those that helped to spread the mulch on the school playground on July 26.
· Thank you to those that helped at the Back-to-School night on August 12.  We had three people who expressed an interest in joining.
· The winner of our Pub Crawl #1 from the SPPCS Gala will be driven on October 16.
· The Fall Festival/Trunk or Treat is on October 25 and we will have a display there.
· Our fall barbecue will be on Saturday, November 1 at Outsiders.
· Our 2026 raffle tickets have arrived and are being distributed.
· Our next Euchre tournament will be on January 30, 2026.
· There was discussion on when to have our December meeting since it falls on Christmas this year.  It was decided we would have it on Tuesday, December 23, 2025.


We will hold our next meeting on Thursday September 25 at the SPPCS cafeteria beginning at 7:30 pm. We’re always open to new members and ideas. Join us for refreshments, discussion on our upcoming events and how we can best serve our parish. See you there!

Visit us at www.ssppcc.org/holy-name-society for these updates and a link to our Facebook site.
